
Dear Sir or Madam,

I'm writing to you to voice my views on removing Medicare funding for sex-
selection abortions.

As Australians we all have a high value for life and regard it as precious. I believe
these ideals makes for a strong caring community.

I feel publicly funded abortions based on a gender selections war against the
values that we hold dear.

Is very important that we as a society do all we can to foster life and support
mothers as they journey through their pregnancy and with raising their children.

Thank you for your time in reviewing my submission.

Kind regards,

Zachary Bavas




